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University of Alberta Departmentof Pediatrics
Edmonton

Canada T6G 2R7 2C300 Walter Mackenzie Health Sciences Centre,

Telephone (403) 432-6631

Dr. M. Nirenberg

Laboratory of Biochemical Genetics
Section on Molecular Biology

National Heart, Lung and Blood Institute

Building 36, Room 1C27
National Institutes of Health
Bethesda, Maryland 20014

USA

Dear Dr. Nirenberg:

Thank you very much for the supply of N-115 cells that you sent to us.

They arrived a little over 48 hours after you sent them and are

thriving extremely well. I really appreciate the support that you
have given us in this endeavor.

I did not receive any invoice with respect to the cost of shipping

the cells. I would appreciate it if you would forward such an
invoice so that we can reimburse you for this cost.

With very best wishes for the new year.

Yours sincerely, .

rad k H
D. Schiff, M.D., Ph.pL, FRCPC
Director

Newborn Nurseries

Professor of Pediatrics,

Obstetrics & Gynecology

University of Alberta Hospitals
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